
Hello Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the CCAG and MCA memos sent regarding the extension 

of the portal. I also ask that the board directs the MCP to approve appendix G submissions that 

are complete, rather than ask for repeated revisions that are not required by any statute, or by the 

state. I request both of these issues are addressed expeditiously by this board. 

 

Best regards, 

Alex Cummings 


